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TITLE I PART A, TITLE II, AND TITLE III 
ALLOCATIONS

MEMORANDUM NO. 2016-090

TO:          School District Superintendents 
 Title I, II, III Coordinators
 Business Managers

FROM:    Brent Bacon, Chief Academic Officer
 
DATE:     August 8, 2016  

SUBJECT:   Final Title I Part A, Title II, and Title III  Allocations

Attached are the final allocations for SY 2016-17 for Title I Part A, Title 
II Part A, and Title III. Districts eligible to receive Title III Immigrant 
funds will be notified at a later date. These allocations are final, however 
revisions may still occur. Any new information regarding changes in 
allocations will be shared with districts as the WDE receives it.

Title II Allocations have not changed from the preliminary allocation.  

The US Department of Education also highlights that the Title I, Title II, 
and Title III plans for 2016-17 will operate under the rules from No Child 
Left Behind (NCLB), unless otherwise indicated by the WDE.    

For more information, please contact Jon Lever, Title I Program 
Manager, Interim Title III Program Manager, at jon.lever@wyo.gov or 
307-777-6216; Jessica Binning, Title II Program Manager,  
jess.binning@wyo.gov or 307-777-6208.
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